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April 26, 2012 
 
Eugene Eckhardt 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. Eckhardt, 
 
MacKaye Harbor Water Company requests the Commission place on the UTC 
agenda consideration to increase the allowable annual revenue per 
customer.  In 2004 we contacted you requesting an increase in the maximum 
average annual revenue per customer for non-regulated water systems 
because there had been no increase since 1999.  The Commission granted an 
increase in 2004 from $429.00 to $471.00 based on the rate of inflation as 
determined by the implicit price deflator of the U.S. Department of 
Commerce.   
 
Even with that increase, we are still struggling to set aside reserve monies 
for the maintenance of our 25 year old system. We are asking that you once 
again consider increasing the maximum annual revenue allowed.   
 
RCW 80.04.010 allows the Commission to increase this fee on an annual 
basis.  It has not been increased since 2004 and we request that you revisit 
the annual revenue allowed, increasing it from $471.00 to $557.00. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Helen Cosgrove 
President 
 
 
 


